
INDIVIDUAL PACER ACCOUNTS REQUIRED FOR FILING 

The U.S. Judicial Panel on Multidistrict Litigation will upgrade its CM/ECF software to the Next 
Generation (NextGen) of CM/ECF on May 3, 2021. Once we upgrade, attorneys will log in to 
CM/ECF through a Central Sign-On (PACER) to file documents. 

1) ATTORNEYS WILL NEED TO OBTAIN THEIR OWN INDIVIDUAL PACER
ACCOUNTS.

To obtain a new PACER account or upgrade an existing PACER account, please visit 
www.pacer.gov  

Filing attorneys can no longer use shared PACER accounts once the court has upgraded. 

2) ATTORNEYS WILL NEED TO KNOW THEIR CURRENT CM/ECF LOGIN AND
PASSWORD.

If you do not know your login or password, please use the password reset feature from the 
CM/ECF login page at:  

https://pacer.uscourts.gov/my-account-billing/forgot-username-or-password 

FOR MORE INFORMATION on the upgrade process, please click HERE. Questions may be e-
mailed to the ECF Helpdesk at: jpml-cmecf-helpdesk@jpml.uscourts.gov 
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